SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER


Friday, January 23, 2015

PLEDGE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention Staff and Students:  Sault High will be hosting a Red Cross Blood drive on February 26th!  Every time a person donates blood he or she is potentially saving 3 lives.  Students who are 16 are allowed to donate with a parents consent and students 17 or older do not need a parents consent to donate.  If you plan to donate you must have a photo ID with you on the day of the blood drive.  Please contact Jill McElhinny to set up appointments and for any further questions.  Let’s save some lives Sault High!!

Senior Class Meeting:  There will be a senior class meeting on Wednesday, January 28th in Mr. Lockwood’s room #250 at 7:30 a.m.

Class Rings:  Herff Jones will be in the main lobby on Friday, February 6th at 7:30 a.m. to deliver class rings.  

Junior Class Meeting:  There will be a junior class meeting Tuesday, January 27th at 7:30 am in Mrs. Paulus' room #165.
It's a White Out!! Come to the Snowcoming Dance tonight from 9:00-11:30 in the cafeteria after the home varsity basketball game. Don’t forget to wear white! Bring your ID and $3 for admission. If you need to get a guest pass, you will need to sign up in the main office by NOON today.

Lunch:    Whole Grain Big Daddy Pepperoni Pizza
Sides:      Fresh Broccoli, Chilled Pineapple, Strawberry Delight Cookie





 





 

 

